
Nyenge and Company
Certified Public Accountants
Box 45040
Nairobi. 4/6/93

Dear Sirs,

Re: Accounting and Audit Services

Reference is made to our discussions with you on 3/6/93 and your letter 
dated the same day on provision of the above services to Sasol Foundation. 
The quotation in your letter is for Ksh. 3,000 monthly for the above services 
which will include assisting us to report to our donors from time to time.

This letter confirms your appointment to undertake the services for a year at 
the above costs. The renumeration rate will be reviewed on subsequent 
appointment.

We look forward to getting professional services from you.

Yours sincerely,
Sasol Foundation

G-C. M. Mutiso Peter van Dongen
Chairman  Treasurer


